
Boys & Girls Clubs of Monmouth County is pleased to announce the opening of a Remote Learning Center (RLC) at 
its Red Bank Unit this fall. If your children need a safe space during the day to participate in their school district’s 
remote learning program, the Club will be here to provide the following: 

• Supervision by trained Youth Development Professionals 
• Assistance with technology and printing needs 
• Help with following class schedules and meeting deadlines 
• Breakfast and lunch 

Beginning September 14, 2020, the RLC will be open between the hours of 8 AM and 2 PM, Monday through 
Friday. Scholarships may be available, and the use of Club technology (laptop and desktop computers) can be 
arranged in advance on a first-come, first-served basis. Please contact Ebony Holloway for payment or other 
questions at Ebony@bgcmonmouth.org or 732-530-0065. 

Remote Learning Center Cohorts and Fees 

Please select from the following cohorts: 

_______ Monday & Tuesday 8 AM – 2 PM ($62 per week) 

_______Thursday & Friday 8 AM – 2 PM ($62 per week) 

_______I am interested in having my child also attend Wednesdays from 8 AM – 2 PM for an additional $31 per 
week. Wednesday spaces are limited and will be filled through a lottery system.  

*All fees are nonrefundable. Failure to attend will relinquish your child’s spot to the next applicant. 

Scholarships available. Please contact Ebony Holloway for details at Ebony@bgcmonmouth.org or 732-530-0065. 

 

Name of Child:_______________________________________  Date of Birth:______________  

Age:_________   Gender:__________________________  

Address:______________________________________ City:____________________  

School:_______________________________________ Grade:____________  

Parent’s name:____________________________________  

Contact number:______________________________  

Email address:__________________________________________  

I give permission for my child to participate in the Boys & Girls Clubs of Monmouth County’s Remote Learning 
Center program. Although every effort will be made to prevent injury, if bodily injury or illness should occur to my 
child while participating in this program resulting from the operations of the Boys & Girls Clubs of Monmouth 
County, I agree to hold the Boys & Girls Clubs of Monmouth County, its agents and employees, and any 
volunteers/employees working in the program harmless. I understand by enrolling my child into the Remote 
Learning Center program, my child will be part of an electronic student management system that complies with full 
confidentiality and Acceptable Use Policies of the Boys & Girls Clubs of Monmouth County. I also understand that 
my signature provides understanding that my child is a member at the Boys & Girls Clubs of Monmouth County for 
the duration of the Remote Learning Center program.   



I grant the Boys & Girls Clubs of Monmouth County the unlimited right to use and/or reproduce photographs or 
likenesses in any legal manner for the internal or external promotional and information activities of the Boys & 
Girls Clubs of Monmouth County. I also agree to allow my child to be interviewed and/or photographed by 
representatives of the external news media in relation to any and all coverage of the Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Monmouth County in which he/she is involved. I also agree to allow my child’s work and/or photograph to be 
published on the Boys & Girls Clubs of Monmouth County Web site/Internet pages, and publications. I further 
understand that by signing this release, I waive any and all present or future compensation rights to the use of the 
above stated material(s). 

 

 

Parent’s signature:__________________________________ Date:_____________  

Emergency Contact Information:  

Name:_______________________ Address:____________________________  

 

Contact Number: ___________________________________________ 

 

 


